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Dear Parents and Carers

This week we have had some absolutely fantastic opportunities for children to showcase their talents. Willow
Base has been the first class to share with parents a class assembly and entertained and inspired us with their
learning this term. We were incredibly impressed with their confidence to stand in front of an audience and
perform. We are very much looking forward to Ash Base class assemblies next week.

On Tuesday evening we had the absolute joy of a group of nearly 40 children being part of the Emmanuel
Middle School performance ‘Musicals through the ages’. Our group of children joined in with the singing of many
of the songs and absolutely shone throughout. Thank you for your support in ensuring they were word perfect
on the night! The group repeated their performance to our children during singing worship and their performance
of ‘We will rock you’ certainly raised the roof!

We have had some concerns passed on to us about the number of people coming into the car park at drop off
and pick up times who do not have passes. This has caused problems for members of staff who start work
either at 9am or 3pm being able to park. We kindly ask that parents and family members leave enough time to
park on the main roads off site and leave enough time to walk in.

Next week two local Police officers, PC Julia Ratcliffe and PC Lee Lawrence have asked to come into school
and talk to the children as part of their community service and wider education programme. They will visit each
base and talk about some of the work they do. They will be happy to answer questions so maybe talk to your
children about anything they might like to ask. Which links closely to our themes of citizenship.

Please remember that children should not be bringing toys or personal items from home into school. We have
recently seen an increase in this and even if they are left in bags this can cause problems. Thank you for your
understanding.

An enormous thank you to everyone who has offered to support the Disco tonight. A lot of people have worked
hard for this event to be a success for the children and their time and effort is much appreciated. I am sure the
children will have a brilliant time.

Have a great weekend.

Kind regards

Katharine Anstey
Executive Headteacher



Children Celebrated in Praise Worship

Nursery Oak Base Sycamore
Base

Beech Base Willow Base Ash Base

Headteacher’s
Award

Ember H Eliza A
Fern D

Will M
Liv T

Kayleigh D
Darcy S

Ethan J
Joshua D

Tom Q
Emily J

Fruit of the
spirit Award

Elias S
Stephen R

Rosie G
Ollie G

Erin B
Bodhi B

Bethany B
Artem K

Rosie S
Artem D

Attendance

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child’s attendance in
school and being on time every day . Good attendance in school is a
top priority and our expectation is that pupils attend school every day
for every session.



Dates for your Diary
Please see our website for calendar dates by clicking here, a reminder that you can subscribe to this on
your device, dates are then added to your own calendar, which will automatically update when new dates
are added. Please click on the subscribe button and follow the instructions. Dates are listed below for your
convenience.

MARCH

Tues 26th March - 2.00pm - Parents/Carers able to ask questions about the planned changes from Sep 24
Weds 27th March, 9.30-10.30am - Easter Service for Years 2, 3 & 4 at the Church

- Easter parade @ 2.30pm for Nursery/EYFS & Year 1
Thurs 28th March - INSET
Easter holidays 29th Mar-12th April
Mon 15th April- Children return to school

Class Assemblies (not looking at books on these dates - just the assembly event):
Reception: Thurs 18th (Miss Matthew) and Fri 19th July (Miss Spencer)
Year 1: Thurs 11th (Mr Dear) and Fri 12th July (Miss Brown)
Year 2 :Weds 26th June (Mrs Doe) and Thurs 27th June (Mrs Palmer/ Brason)
Year 3: Thurs 14th ( Mrs Steel/ Putt) and Fri 15th March ( Mr Clarke)
Year 4: Wed 20th March (Mrs Read) and Fri 22nd March ( Mrs Weir/Wilson)

MAY

Fri 3rd May, morning - Class Photos
Tues 7th/Weds 8th May - Year 4 Residential to Osmington Bay (one night)
Thurs 16th May - Oak Base trip to Blashford Lakes
Weds 22nd May, 9-12pm - Potted Sports Day
Fri 24th May, 2.30-3pm - Celebration of children’s learning - parents invited into classrooms
May half term -Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May

JUNE

Weds 12th June, pm - KS2 sports Day
Fri 21st June - INSET (no children in school on this day)
Fri 28th June - Transfer Day

JULY

Fri 5th July - Year 4 leavers’ visit to Wimborne Minster
Summer Sizzler - 5th July - 5.00pm to 7.30pm
Tues 23rd July, 9.30am - Last Day of Term & Year 4 Leavers

https://www.verwoodfirst.dorset.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1











